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I am in opposition to SB181 passing. This would be a detriment to non profit organizations such as the Grange. The
Grange has provided community service to their communities for almost 150 years!!! If this bill passes money that
would usually be donated to help causes would instead be used to pay their tax bill. I strongly urge you to vote NO

on SB 181!

Sandra Ludi
18275 Myra Ct
Sandy Or 97055
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